
Miss Wimperis says...

A lovely sunny week at Westwood this week! Lots of exciting

trips, visitors and experiences for our children! Next week is

Sports Day, please ensure that your child comes to school

wearing their PE kit. It would be lovely for families to join us too.
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Our Word of the
Week:

community

Attendance
Champions!

Year 5
98.3%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

#beaperformer
Well done to our FANTASTIC Year 2 and Year 3 performers this week. Our Year 2

children were confident communicators in their assembly, sharing their learning

about the seaside! Year 3 took part in the singing challenge and sang a song

written by Sophia in Year 5! Well done everybody!



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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